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(Wyo.)-Game Department Predicts Good Waterfowl Season

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 11/27/2012 06:32 AM
     CHEYENNE, Wyo. (AP) - The Wyoming Game and Fish Department predicts
that waterfowl hunting will be good this year as long as waters remain open.
 
     The game department says mild weather so far has provided holding areas for
many of the birds migrating through Wyoming from northern marshes.
 
     Larry Roberts is waterfowl biologist with the game department. He says a major
bird migration went through Wyoming in mid-November, but says that more birds
will be coming as northern marshes freeze up.
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